
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

KENT COUNTY COUNCIL 
 

POPLAR LANE, LYDD 
 

(PROHIBITION OF DRIVING) 
 

TEMPORARY ORDER 2019 

 
To allow gas mains replacement works to be carried out, Kent County 
Council has made an Order to temporarily prohibit through traffic on 

part of Poplar Lane, Lydd, Romney Marsh. 
 

Phased closures are planned from Monday 21 January 2019 for up to 4 

weeks. 
 

Poplar Lane will be closed in sections from the western junction with 
Station Road to the vicinity of number 25. 

 
Local access to the remainder of Poplar Lane continues via B2075 

Station Road.  
 

Due to the nature of the works, it will not be possible to re-open the 
road outside the working hours.  

 
Access for any residents affected will be maintained when it is safe to 

do so, but there are likely to be delays and certain times when this is 
not possible for safety reasons. 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

Simon Jones, Director of Highways, Transportation and Waste 
Kent County Council, County Hall, Maidstone, ME14 1XQ 
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